
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
ATTENTION ALL PURCHASERS AND USERS OF THE FOLLOWING  OZ20 VEHICLE DEODORIZER.

Nexus Outdoors, Inc. is in the process of initiating a voluntary recall of the OZ20 Vehicle Deodorizer. Potential exists for the 
unit to overheat when in use, possibly resulting in melting or �re.

What to do next?
• Stop using the OZ20 immediately. We are asking all consumers to return all a�ected units. This recall only a�ects 
purchases that occurred with product numbers 82913 or 4150390 on the back side of the housing unit or on the UPC 
sticker located on the back of the original packaging.

• Note:  To determine if the unit you have is a�ected by this recall, identify the product number on the back side of the 
unit below:

Nexus Outdoors, Inc. will provide information on how to return the original a�ected unit and obtain a replacement unit at 
no cost to the consumer. Please visit https://scentlok.com/safety-recall-notice to start the return process. Please make sure 
your pop-up blocker is turned o�, and that you are using your computer and not your phone.

Product number 82913 Product number 4150390


